
This week the contractor has completed the placement of approximately 140 feet of deck 
along the east end of the viaduct and one column was constructed on the north end of the 
viaduct. 

Next week, the contractor will continue with the construction of falsework and formwork along 
the viaduct in preparation for future pours.  In the coming weeks, the contractor plans to be-
gin micropile construction.  The first micropiles will be drilled along the interior curb beam, at 
each of the 29 interior columns.  
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Full Road Closure D E L A Y S  A N D  C L O S U R E S  

The Historic Columbia River Highway is closed to all public traffic between Larch 
Mountain Road and Latourell Road until February 1, 2012.   

Due to the closure, Crown Point and the Vista House are now inaccessible to the public, and 
are currently closed to the public. 

Visitors to the area can still access the Portland Women’s Forum State Scenic 
Viewpoint via Exit 22; and the falls at Latourell, Sheppard's Dell and Bridal Veil 
via Exit 28 along I-84. 

Above: A small portion of the new deck is revealed.  The outside visible face of the 
new deck will be sandblasted once all concreting is complete. 

Concrete Deck Placement 


